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) Subject STATE NOTIFICATIONS -- RADWASTE Location Three Mile Islani
SHIPMENTS TO HANFORD

Date April 3, 1980
To

Mr. G. Wayne Kerr
Office of State Programs
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D. C. 20555

Through: Mr. John T. Collins, NRC-TMI

The "TMI Radwaste Shipment Procedures" document prepared in this
office on March 20 reflected that some states still had not
responded, by correspondence to TMI, to your March 6 letters
concerning NRC's halt of notifications of our waste shipments to
Hanford.

On the basis of telephone conversations with appropriate personnel
in the states concerned, here is an update:

Indiana -- No direct contact has been made with Hal Stocks, Chief,
Radiological Health Section, in our telephone notifications of
shipments on March 14 and April 2. The matter of notification
will be followed up when and if we reach him at the time of a
future shipment.

Illinoic -- As you know, William O'Connor, Counsel to the Governor,
has named himself as replacement to the NRC's former TMI shipment
contact, Gary Wright.

Wisconsin -- Lawrence J. McDonnell has affirmed verbally that he
wishes for us to keep calling him.

North Dakota -- Ronald Affeldt, Director, North Dakota Disaster
Emergency Services, has decided he wants only a bare-bones mailgram
citing approximate ETA-North Dakota, along with haul vehicle
ID numbers. (Travel time, TMI to North Dakota, is nearly two full
days.)

Idaho -- Robert Funderburg, Radiation Control Section, has elected
to receive no calls, so long as TMI's 24-hour number is in his
emergency response file.

F. Septoar Henck
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